From: Ralph Ford [mailto:ralph.ford.b588@statefarm.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 2:19 PM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: FINRA Expansion

If it is not a security then Finra should not be involved. They have enough to do as it is.
We don’t need more people on a steep learning curve into other industry products.



